
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
This week 

In phonics, we learnt sounds ‘l’ and ‘h’. We continued re-telling our story of ‘We’re Going on 

a Bear Hunt’ and compared it to ‘We’re Going on an Egg Hunt’, while going on our own egg 

hunts around the classroom. In our maths sessions, we looked at floating and sinking. The 

children loved exploring the classroom for objects to predict if they would float or sink! 

We’ve also been looking at the differences in our families and the activities that we do. 

 

 

 

Please see our Summer 1 newsletter when we return to school for our plans for next term! It 

will focus around the question ‘How do we grow?’ 

Learning links at home 

- Can you tell your family all about the lifecycle of a plant? We’ve learnt lots about 

plants this term and grown our own, watching them grow from seeds to seedlings. We 

have talked lots about all of the things plants need to grow! 

- People often celebrate Easter by eating hot cross buns, chocolate and cakes. Enjoy 

making some sweet treats to share with your family and friends. Don’t forget to post 

your activities onto Tapestry! 

- Most of all, have a fun and restful time with your loved ones!  

I look forward to seeing you all, with some new friends joining us, when we return 😊 


